
This applies to three bills. If I need to split the emails, let me know. 
 
To: House Rules Committee 
May 28, 2019 
From: Donna Cohen: Portland, OR 
In regard to: HB 2714, HB 2716, HB 2983 
 
I support all three bills. We must reform Oregon’s antiquated campaign finance limits. Additionally, we 
need more disclosure on campaign funds contributed and spent. 
 
Oregon is one of only a handful of states that allows unlimited contributions. It opens up Oregon to 
campaign abuses and out-of-state manipulation of our electoral system. 
 
Thank you. 
Donna Cohen 
Portland, OR 
 
HB 2714  
Establishes Task Force on Campaign Finance Reform. 
HB 2716  
Requires communications made in support of or opposition to candidate or measure to identify whether 
candidate, petition committee or political committee authorized communication. 
HB 2983  
Requires covered nonprofit to file donor identification list that identifies donors that made donations 
above specified amount to covered nonprofit if covered nonprofit makes aggregate political 
expenditures above specified amount. 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
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